August Dinner Meeting/Young Pilot's Award.  

At the August Dinner Meeting, Zontians celebrated the 21st Birthday of the Club.  During the evening the Zonta Amelia Earhart Young Pilot’s Award was presented to Raine Pugh by President Berenice Payne. This year the Zonta Clubs of Rockhampton, Emerald and Longreach joined together to offer the Award, which encourages and assists young women to advance their skills in flying. 

Raine is a Year 11 student at the Rockhampton Grammar School and comes from the Northern Territory.  She hopes eventually to return to the Northern Territory to her parent’s Crocodile Farm where she will take advantage of the flying skills which she hopes to acquire over the next couple of years. At the present time she is working on obtaining her fixed wing pilot’s licence.

During the evening members also enjoyed Birthday Cake and Party Games to celebrate the 21st Birthday of the club.  They also found time to ‘stuff and sew’ Breast Care Cushions for the next delivery to the Cancer Fund.

In all it was a very enjoyable and productive evening. 
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